

## Kids and Cribs

EARLY CHILDHOOD ENRICHMENT CENTER 1205 ALEXANDRIA PIKE FORT THOMAS, KENTUCKY 41075 441-5888

June 29, 2009

Dear Mr. Palm and Southgate School Board:

This letter is to officially notify you that Kids and Cribs will not be providing school age care this fall.

This decision was not an easy one as we have been a part of Southgate School for more than 20 years. Together we have seen many children grow into young adults, and have truly enjoyed working with your teachers and administration. We will dearly miss all of our friends at Southgate School. You can always count on our support for the school and the children in the future.

Thank you for allowing us to be a part of Southgate School.

Sincerely,

Nancy K. Weter

Owner/Director